Mayor Ron Lucas

August 3, 2009 RECE'VED
Mr. Lyn Hartley AUG 0 4 2009
Director Public Projects System

BNSF Railway WASH. UT. & TP Comm

4515 Kansas Avenue
Kansas City, KS 66106

Re: Installation of Wayside Horn ~ Steilacoom, Washington
Dear Mr. Hartley:

The Town of Steilacoom, WA is issuing this 21 Day notification pursuant to 49 CFR Part
222.59 (c) to inform the BNSF Railway that the installation of Wayside Horns at Union
Avenue, DOT 085755E and Sunny Side Pedestrian Crossing, DOT 085754X and have
been completed on July 28, 2009. The Wayside Horns will be in operation on August 25.
2009. The Railroad should cease routine sounding of the train horn on that date.

Town Administrator
Town of Steilacoom
1030 Roe Street

Steilacoom, WA 98388

CC:  Associate Administrator for Safety
Federal Railroad Administration
Office of Safety, RRS-23
1120 Vermont Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20590

Ms. Katherine Hunter

Transportation Compliance Manager

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

1030 Roe Street, Steilacoom, WA 98388-4010 Phone (253) 581-1912  FAX (253) 582-0651

@Prinled on Recycled Paper.
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Mayor Ron Lucas

Mr. Todd Kuhn

Manager of Public Projects

BNSF Railway

2454 Occidental Ave South, Suite 1A
Seattle, WA 98134-1451

Ms. Christine Adams

Grade Crossing Safety Manager
Federal Railroad Administration
4106 NE 47th Ave

Vancouver, WA 98661

1030 Roe Street, Steilacoom, WA 98388-4010

@Primed on Recycled Paper.

Phone (253) 581-1912

FAX (2583) 582-0651



Mayor Ron Lucas

August 3, 2009

Mr. Hari Kalla

MUTCD Team Leader

Federal Highway Administration
400 Seventh Street, SW
Washington, DC 20590

Re: Installation of Wayside Horns in Steilacoom, WA

Dear Mr. Kalla:

This letter is to inform the Federal Highway Administration that the Town of Steilacoom.
Washington has installed two Wayside Horns in accordance with 49 CFR Part 222.59 (¢).

The locations are as follows:

Street Name USDOT#
Union Avenue 085755E
Sunnyside Pedestrian Crossing 085754X

The Wayside Horns will be put in service on August 25, 2009.

own Administrator

1030 Roe Street, Steilacoom, WA 98388-4010 Phone (253) 581-1912

@ Printed on Recycled Paper.

FAX (253) 582-0651



